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 Dear Parents, 
 
What a busy week it has been! 
 
We’ve had our first sporting event, tombola donation day and the Harvest Celebration at St. Peter’s Church this morning. 
I think that all those parents who squeezed their way into the church would agree: the children sang beautifully, read very clearly and 
behaved impeccably—as usual. It really was a lovely service, with so many gifts of food to be shared amongst the charities and local food 
bank. 
The children were very informative about where food comes from, explaining food miles very well. The poems made us laugh and the art 
work was lovely. Well done to Fir Tree Class, who made their first public appearance, singing Old MacDonald, they were very brave! 
 
A massive well done to our cross country team, who took part in their first event this week. The whole team were incredibly supportive 
of each other; a special mention to Sophie Winter for staying alongside Abbie Maclellan for the duration of the race to ensure she fin-
ished as her asthma really affected her performance. 
Our boys really did us proud, with Oscar Colyer coming in at 2nd place, Lucas Cameron in 4th Place, Myles cox in 14th and Josh Rollings 
27th . With over 100 runners I’m sure you’ll all agree this really is an incredible result! Well done to the whole team, you were all amaz-
ing and  should be proud of yourselves. 
Our football team have their first match on Tuesday, kicking off at approximately 3.00 p.m. parents are welcome to come along and 
watch. (Please note their will be NO KS1 afterschool football on Tuesday). On Thursday we have our first netball match as part of the 
netball league taking place this term, therefore there will be No KS2 after school football on this day. 
 
The following week we have our parent evenings on Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th October, there will be no afterschool clubs on 
those two days either. 
 
We have been luckily enough to obtain a grant for a new cycle and scooter pod to be installed, hopefully next Friday! Well done to Mrs 
Hewitt for working on the bid! 
 
Our fingers are crossed for our year 6 children who sat the Medway Test, as their results are due on Monday, please enjoy the weekend 
and try not to worry! 
 
Pumpkin Morning is only a week away please bring in any donations to the office. Don’t forget those pumpkins on the day! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox     
 
Head Teacher 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree Oscar Hyland 

Forge  Verity Bond 

Hurstwood Emily Daley 

Kemsley Thomas Dodson 

Oakwood     Abigail Maclellan 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Thomas Newell   

Forge   Luca Suvari  

Hurstwood  Millie Kempson   

Kemsley  Nathan Duduyemi  

Oakwood  Jennifer Harrison  

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Liam Masih 

Forge  Austin Humphries 

Hurstwood Alessia Suvari 

Kemsley Lucas Cameron 

Oakwood India Smith 

 

Diary dates for this term 

 

 

 

 

October 

 

  

Tuesday 9th   KS2 Football Bredhurst v Eastborough 

Wednesday 10th  Community Lunch 

Thursday 11th  KS2 Netball Bredhurst V Headcorn 

Friday 12th   Individual Photographs (siblings welcome) 

Saturday 13th  Pumpkin Morning 

Tuesday 16th  YrR-Yr5 Flu immunisation 

Tuesday 16th  Parent Evening 

Wednesday 17th  Parent Evening 

Friday 19th   Celebration AOW 

Monday 22nd—Friday 29th Half term 

Monday 29th  Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 30th  Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning 

raised :-     £650.81           

Well done! 

Unclaimed Raffle prizes 

Winning Raffle ticket numbers:- 

95    99  101  103   

  

 109  140  299 

Please collect these from the office—if these 

aren’t collected they will then join the raffle priz-

es for Pumpkin Morning. 

Flu Immunisation forms must be returned by 

Thursday 11.10.18—No form-No immunisation!! 

 

The school Photographer will be taking individual pho-

tos and family groups next Friday 12th October. If you 

wish to bring  siblings for a family 

group please give your name to    

Mrs Sage and wait outside the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Robyn Taylor  

+ 

India Smith 


